
WEDNESDAY, MAY 1ST, 2019 
 

Reminders:  
 

1. Summer Conferences Appointments: All students are ​REQUIRED​ to complete 
the summer conferencing process to attend Helix the following school year 
2019-2020. For detailed information/flyer please click ​here 

 
2. RISE UP program​ information: Please encourage your Parents/Guardians to 

attend our RISE UP meeting on May 2nd @ 6pm in room 1600. For more 
information about the program please click on the RISE UP program link.  
 

3. Summer School Parent/Guardian information night: The Class of 2022 will 
hold their Summer School information meeting on May 14th @ 6pm in ExL. 
Please make sure that all students needing summer school attend.  

 
 

 
Activity:​  Staff Appreciation is right around the corner and I would like to take 
this advisory period to have all your students write a letter (using pen and paper) 
to any staff member on our Helix Campus.  Please make sure the letter has the 
teacher/staff’s name visible so I can make sure to deliver it next week.  
 
You can put all letters in my mailbox, or have them taken to Mr. Gonzalez or 
myself.  
 
 
 
 

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1X8Dh-NxDgbFEB3IoosdNwQVNTh7CWejR
https://docs.google.com/drawings/d/1TMJispeV1-BMhINlo4QsMEYQV7bRn-TRGAg6YHlrjcc/edit?usp=sharing

